Spring 2nd Half Term 2025

Welcome to the second part of the Spring Term. Teachers have
briefly outlined the learning happening in their classroom over
the next half term. We hope you find it helpful.

Xx
9
£
0
®
b o

Year 4

In maths, we will be identifying fractions of wholes,
recognising mixed numbers and improper fractions. We will
be finding equivalent fractions and adding and subtracting
fractions.

In English, we will be reading The Iron Man and we will be
asking questions and making predictions. We will look at
powerful language including similes and expanded noun
phrases. We will be writing a diary entry and a
conversation. Finally, we will be creating our own
imaginary creature and writing a story about what
happens when it encounters humans.

In science, we will be continuing with our States of Matter
unit investigating the conditions that affect the rate of
evaporation. We will identify the part played by
evaporation and condensation in the water cycle. At the
end, we will be holding a States of Matter party to recap
our learning.

In history, we will be learning about the Ancient Greek
civilisation including their religious beliefs and the
importance of The Parthenon. We will be researching the
Ancient Olympic Games and writing a recount of The
Battle of Marathon using artefacts and other sources of
evidence.

In computing, we will look at the internet as a network of
networks, which need to be kept secure. We will learn that
the World Wide Web is part of the internet, and will be
given opportunities to explore the World Wide Web.
Finally, we will evaluate online content to decide how
honest, accurate, or reliable it is, and understand the
consequences of false information.




